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Update 

 

In 2015, Rachel Storm was awarded an $850 Creative Mix grant for Outta the Mouths of Babes, 

which is a 12-week summer project that allows children to review cultural events in the area on a 

weekly radio show.  

 

Recommendation 

 
Staff recommends that the Public Arts Commission review the attached final reports, submitted 

by Rachel Storm, before her presentation on March 8
th

, 2016. Commissioners are encouraged to 

share their comments or ask questions about Outta the Mouths of Babes in response to Ms. 

Storm’s presentation. 
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_____________________________________ 

 

Pauline Tannos 
 

 

Attachment A. Outta the Mouths of Babes Final Report and Project Documentation 


